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Dear Parents and Carers,

From next week we will no longer be opening the large gate at pickup. Please wait for your child on the playground and use the usual swing gate for entry and exit. Please do not wait in the road as we cannot allow the children to exit onto the road unsupervised.

We are hoping that the back gate will be fixed before half term and as soon as this is the case we will be able to make use of this as part of the one-way system.

Many thanks,

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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